
Joseph Parks <josephp@coloradotransit.com>

Pueblo Transit Adjustment

7 messages

Kent Tompkins <KTompkins@pueblo.us> Thu, Oct 6, 2022 at 4:17 PM
To: "josephp@coloradotransit.com" <josephp@coloradotransit.com>

Here is the ridership adjustment we discussed for our August student/parent ridership. Thank you for your assistance!

 

 

Kent Tompkins

Streets Supervisor

Pueblo Transit

719-553-2710

This e-mail transmission (including any attachments) contains information that is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended for the use of the addressee only. If you
received this e-mail in error, we request that you contact us immediately
by telephone or return e-mail, and that you delete this message from your computer. If you are not the
intended recipient, please be advised that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. [CoP]
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Joseph Parks <josephp@coloradotransit.com> Thu, Oct 6, 2022 at 4:20 PM
To: Kent Tompkins <KTompkins@pueblo.us>

Thanks, Kent. Just so I am clear, this adjustment is 4874 riders less than that what was reported on the OSTG Reimbursement form,
correct?

Joseph "Joey" Parks
Program Director
Colorado Association of Transit Agencies (CASTA)
P: 720.961.4220 | C: 520.349.2556
E: josephp@coloradotransit.com | W: Coloradotransit.com
Facebook.com/ColoradoTransit/
Instagram.com/ColoradoTransit/
Linkedin.com/ColoradoTransit/

[Quoted text hidden]

Kent Tompkins <KTompkins@pueblo.us> Thu, Oct 6, 2022 at 4:23 PM
To: Joseph Parks <josephp@coloradotransit.com>

Yes, that is correct.

 

 

Kent Tompkins

Streets Supervisor

Pueblo Transit

719-553-2710
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